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I'm writing in support of LD 958 because no one should have their lands taken 
without consultation or agreement. This bill would ensure the state of Maine would 
not be able to take the Wabanaki Nations’ tribal land through eminent domain, a 
protection already afforded to almost all other federally recognized tribes. As much as
LD 958 is a protective measure, it also encourages collaboration instead of conflict, 
and would be a significant step towards improving tribal and state relations. For this 
reason, I ask you to please vote "ought to pass." Thank you.


